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WORK PARTY 
The work party this Sunday is at Turnford start 8am – 12   ‘’ must book.’’  
This is the last chance to get a May fishing ticket for Forty hall and Passingford.  Litter 

picking will be the order of the day, so come prepared with gloves and if you have them 
long arm pickers and a couple of black bags. 

Phone now to book a place and ticket. 02085053215  or  07989817316 
Two work parties now completed at Paradise and a lot of the trees cut back to reduce the 

leaf fall next autumn. We now have to apply the Siltex and then see about what is 
needed in the way of restocking. 

Passingford was worked on last Sunday and the fishery looks really nice with the paths 
cleared all round. 

 
MEMBERSHIP 
Our new season starts April 1st so new membership cards are needed and we need time 

for cheques to clear. 
When your new package arrive please check it out and read your Handbook and sign it.  

All the cards must also be signed 
 
FISHERIES 
Two new fisheries on the book for this season The New river opens on the 16th June whilst 

the Woodlands lake at Forty hall starts 1st April.  
Forty hall will work on a booking system each club has six swims each day so any member 

wishing to fish must phone me before, bookings will be taken starting seven days before 
planned visit. 

Anyone fishing without a booking will receive a ban, and anyone booking and then not using 
the booking without cancelling the latest the night before will also not be able to book 
again until the night prior to a visit. 

A walk around the fishery this week saw plenty of fish on the move so lets hope the warmer 
weather holds for a few weeks. 

Passingford was poor last week but this week again with the sun putting in an appearance 
fish were on the munch and two members had a good day with Rudd and Roach to a 
pound banked and the first Tench of the season. 

The river Lea, and both relief channels are now closed until 16th June but the pits at the 
Green are open 24hours a day all year round. A good number of Pike have been banked 
in the last month. 

Turnford is also starting to wake up Carp and Bream showing an interest in feeding. 
 

Paradise Fishery remains closed for now 
 I still want to know of any member not on line and therefore not getting this magazine, if you know of any 

member in this position please ask them to give me a ring 
Any information, comments, thoughts or if you have photos or items for sale you can use the link to get in 

touch and I will try and transfer them to the web site and circulate in the newsletter 
secretary@hollowanglingsociety.co.uk 

See you on the bank 

mailto:secretary@hollowanglingsociety.co.uk


Mike Smith 


